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The Sharples family ensures our children are 
resilient learners, healthy and aspirational 
citizens.  We will create a love of lifelong 

learning that extends beyond the classroom as 
a result of an enriching curriculum. The school 
community will make a difference by fostering 
respect and tolerance of each other as unique 

individuals. 

Attendance figures this week: 
 
Reception - 96.3%   
Yr 1 - 96.3%           Yr 4 - 99.4% 
Yr 2 - 95.5%           Yr 5 - 96.3% 
Yr 3 - 96.8%            Yr 6 - 97.9% 

. 

Weekly snapshots ... 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thursday, 29 June (tentative date) — Eid 
Thursday, 6 July—New Reception Stay and Play 9.30-11am 

Friday, 7 July—Y6 PGL trip 
Wednesday, 12 July—New Reception Teddy Bears Picnic 1.30-3pm 

Thursday, 13 July at 1.30pm—Y6 production, The Wizard of Oz 
Friday, 14 July—Moving Up Day 

Thursday, 20 July at 2.15pm—Y6 Leavers Assembly/Awards 
Friday, 21 July—school ends at 2pm for Summer Holidays 

 
 
 

 

 
School Meals 

September 
2023 

 

Our Y3 teacher, Mrs Adam, will leave us just before the 
end of term and we will be joined by Miss Burns in 

September.  We all wish Mrs Adam good luck in her 
new ventures.  

 

From September 2023, all children 
will be required to wear the purple 

PE top when it is their PE day. 
These will be available to try on and 

order each Monday, Wednesday 
and Friday  for the next week in 
the school hall from 8.30-8.45am 

and 3.15-3.30pm. Usual prices are 
£16 for child sizes and £19 for 

adults.  School will subsidise all 
orders received and paid for by 

Friday, 7 July, reducing the cost 
to £12 and £15.  

The price of a school meal will 
increase to £2.47 per day (£12.35 
per week) from next term.  Please 
inform the office before the end of 

summer term if you wish to change 
the current lunch arrangements for 

your child. 

As you are aware, Mr Lloyd is 
replacing Mrs Samways as Deputy 
Head Teacher.  From September 

2023, Mr Slater will become 
Assistant Head Teacher.  We are 

sure that you will join us in 
congratulating Mr Slater on his new 

post. 

 
Miss Evans who has also been teaching in Y3 this 
term, will be leaving to teach abroad.  We wish her 

lots of luck at this exciting time. 

Goodbyes are not forever,  
Goodbyes are not the end;  

They simply mean we’ll miss you,  
Until we meet again. 


